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has a highly active life-­‐long education program, which is well attended, and our
society adds to the depth and reach of programming.

Furthermore, as a society we have contributed to and supported the significant
heritage generated at Sydney Observatory and held by MAAS for the people of
NSW. This includes astronomical heritage from the 1820s, which was vital in
mapping the southern skies, and the glass plate negatives and instruments used
to map the stars for the international program called the Astrographic Catalogue.
This project introduced women into paid roles in astronomy as computers and
its results are still used today to position telescopes and satellites in space.

We are concerned that tangible and intangible heritage ( including operation of
heritage telescopes and the time-­‐ball) continues as fundamental to Sydney
Observatory. This will require a strategic vision which includes continued
operation of this site for the purpose of astronomy education, because that is
critical in maintaining its heritage significance as defined by the Burro Charter,
Heritage Council of NSW and National guidelines of significance
https://www.arts.gov.au/sites/default/files/significance-­‐
2.0.pdf?acsf files redirect.

Thank you for your invitation to contribute to the Select Committee
considerations and future museum planning discussions

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Dr Toner Stevenson, President Sydney City Skywatchers 

 




